
                        

                        

     

                          

                     

                    

                

 

           

  

    

  
  

 

    
  

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Public Works Department 
City Of Glendale 

Glendale, CA 91206-4388 
Engineering Division Tel 818.548.3945 

www.ci.glendale.ca.us 

This is to inform you that the City of Glendale Public Works Department Engineering Division will hold a community meeting for the Fiscal Year 2013-14 

Slurry Seal and Pavement Repair Program on February 19, 2014, at 6:00 p.m., in the Verdugo Room of the Sparr Heights Community Center, located at 

1613 Glencoe Way, Glendale, California. 

The Project is part of the City’s on-going Pavement Management Program and involves the application of a surface treatment to the street in front of your 

property and/or adjacent streets in your neighborhood. The project is anticipated to begin in June 2014 and be completed by September 2014. 

Project updates will be posted at http://bit.ly/16AK Z . The site will also include a construction project location map. If you have any 

questions regarding the project, please contact the Engineering Division at 818.548.3945 or send us an email at 

http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/public_works/contacts.aspx. 

Thank you again for your patience as we improve the City’s infrastructure. 

Stephen M. Zurn 

Director of Public Works 

http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/public_works/contacts.aspx
http://bit.ly/16AKSZS
www.ci.glendale.ca.us


  
  

 
    

  

 
     

  

  

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
February 19, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. 

Construction Project Scheduled 

Follow us at 
twitter.com/MyGlendale 

https://twitter.com/MyGlendale

